
In the name of God, most Compassionate, most Merciful 

 
Al Ihsan School of Excellence 

RE: **DUE FOR 1st QUARTER GRADE  
May 14th, 2025 
Assalamu Alaikum to all incoming Middle school and high school  students and Parents,  
 
This will be counted as a big part of your childs first quarter grade, we will not 
accept any sort of excuses for not completing these tasks, ample time is being 
given.  
 
I am excited to have you as a student in the coming year. To ensure that you retain all 
the amazing progress you have made in your current grade, you will be assigned work 
this summer on Khan Academy.  You will need to use your Al Ihsan School email to log 
into Khan.   
 
This work will be graded in the first quarter of the 2025/2026 school year, and will be a 
SIGNIFICANT portion of your grade for the first quarter.  Please take this work seriously.  
We will be jumping right into the material when we begin, so teachers need you to be 
ready and refreshed for the new material by reviewing this year's current information.  I 
hope you all have an amazing summer! 
 
Current 5th Graders: You MUST Master 90% of 5th grade math.  
Current 6th graders: You MUST Master 90% of 6th Grade math.  
Current 7th Graders: You MUST Master 90% of 7th grade math. 
Current 8th graders:  You MUST Master 70% of Algebra 1. 
Current 9th Graders: You MUST Master 70% of Getting Ready for Algebra 2 
  
If you have any questions about this assignment please email the Director of Middle and 
High school at a.harris@alihsanschools.org.   

 
 
Mrs. Harris  

mailto:f.noubani@alihsanschools.org

